| represent an organization providing housing services to senior citizens including over 1000 nursing home
residents. The purpose of my communication is to object to the requirement for nursing homes to provide
licensing information with each converter box coupon application on behalf of their residents. This
requirement seems onerous and unnecessary. Moreover, the additional labor required to complete this
application process would take valuable staff time away from the primary duty of providing care to the
seniors we serve.

Thank you for your consideration.
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